




Paid Duties/Special Events 

Paid Duty policing assignments are primarily special events occurring throughout the 
year. For these events, the HPS is contracted by the event sponsors to help provide 
security, vehicle and pedestrian control or escorts. 

Organizers may hire off duty police officers for dances, parades, festivals, sporting 
events and other duties that are outside our regular patrol parameters. 

The Hamilton Police Service is committed to providing quality policing to the 
communities it serves. On occasion, however, requests for service exceed the 
requirements mandated by the Police Services Act. To provide additional service to our 
communities for special events (def.), the Police Service has adopted a Voluntary Paid 
Duty Policy. 

Situations or circumstances which, due to their nature, or by reason of the fact that they 
may involve significant vehicular or pedestrian activity, require additional trained 
security and/or supervision, or any other event as authorized by the Superintendent of 
Support Services or designate. 

Paid Duty Office 

This is an office staffed by a Civilian member in the role of Paid Duty Coordinator, a 
Civilian member in the role of Paid Duty Clerk and a Police Officer in the role of Special 
Events Coordinator. Responsibilities include receipt, review, coordination and 
assignment of all Paid Duty requests, and for the planning of special events. This office 
is also responsible for invoicing the organizers, processing of payments and Officer 
payroll. 

Administrative Fee 

The fee charged by the Police Service to recover costs associated with the administration 
of Paid Duties. The fee shall be a percentage (currently 15%) of the total amount 
charged for Officers and equipment, as determined by the Police Services Board. 

::;:::> 
Glenn De Caire 
Chief of Police 

GD/D. Calvert 
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HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD 

-INFORMATION-

DATE: 2015 March 26 

REPORT TO: Chair and Members 
Hamilton Police Services Board 

FROM: Glenn De Caire 
Chief of Police 

SUBJECT: Year End Report: Towing 2014 
(PSB 15-022) 

BACKGROUND: 

The Hamilton Police Service currently has 12 towing companies under contract for the 
towing of Security and Non-Security vehicles, as required. The contract commenced on 
the 30th of June 2014 and is for three (3) years, with two (2) one-year options. 

The new contract implemented a Vehicle Management System (VMS), which is 
maintained by Extend Communications. It provides an inventory of all vehicles in the 
tow yards and is updated by the individual tow yards. The VMS is user friendly and 
has been endorsed by all contracted tow companies. 

In 2014, revenue was $119,190.00 as compared to $116,800.00 for 2013, representing an 
increase of 2.0%. 

This equates to 3,901 vehicles towed as compared to 3,896 the previous year. The 
revenue included the issuance of 59 tow operator cards at $1,760.00. All tow operators, 
owners and drivers have photo identification cards and their photos are kept on file 
with the Hamilton Police Service. 

In 2014, 185 vehicles were not picked up by the registered owners as compared to 308 in 
2013. 

Hamilton Police Service paid out $16,751.49 in towing fees to tow companies and 
registered owners. This compares to $22,603.22 in 2013. This substantial decrease was 
due to fewer complex Major Criminal Investigations. 
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